Report of the Select Committee on Public Enterprises and Communication on the final Acts of the ITU World Radio Conference 2019, Dated 25 May 2022

The Select Committee on Public Enterprises and Communication, having on 25 May 2022 considered the Final Acts of the ITU World Radio Conference 2019 and the Explanatory Memorandum thereto, referred to it, recommends that the Council, in terms of section 231(2) of the Constitution, approves the Final Acts.

Report to be considered.

